
From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
To: "Brittany Esparza"
Cc: Jennifer Knowlton; Ike Tavarez; Sheldon Hitchcock; Dakota Neel; Jacqui Harris; Robert Grubbs; Bratcher, Mike,

EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD
Subject: (Extension Approval) Windward Federal 002H (NRM2023455067) 08-08-2020
Date: Friday, November 6, 2020 3:00:00 PM
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RE: Incident #NRM2023455067
 
Brittany,
 
Your request for an extension to February 8th, 2021 is approved.  Under the new spill rule a Work
Plan or Closure Report is due for the above release on November 8, 2020. COG is currently
performing the remediation and request a three-month extension until February 8, 2021 in order to
complete Remediation.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Robert J Hamlet
State of New Mexico
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division
811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210
(575) 748-1283
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us
 
 
 
 

From: Brittany Esparza <besparza@concho.com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 5, 2020 10:34 AM
To: CFO_Spill, BLM_NM <BLM_NM_CFO_Spill@blm.gov>; EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-
District1spills@state.nm.us>
Cc: Jennifer Knowlton <jknowlton@concho.com>; Ike Tavarez <itavarez@concho.com>; Sheldon
Hitchcock <SLHitchcock@concho.com>; Dakota Neel <DNeel2@concho.com>; Brittany Esparza
<besparza@concho.com>; Jacqui Harris <JHarris2@concho.com>; Robert Grubbs
<RGrubbs@concho.com>
Subject: [EXT] (Extension Request #1) Windward Federal 002H (NRM2023455067) 08-08-2020
 
To Whom it May Concern,
 

Under the new spill rule a Work Plan or Closure Report is due for the above release on
November 8, 2020. COG is currently performing the remediation and request a three-month
extension until February 8, 2021 in order to complete Remediation.
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Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

 
Thank you,

Brittany N. Esparza
HSE Administrative Assistant
besparza@concho.com
COG Operating LLC
600 W Illinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701
Direct: 432-221-0398 | Main: 432.683.7443
Cell: (432) 349-1911

 
NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the
intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the
information contained herein, is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please
immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email from your system. Further, any
contract terms proposed or purportedly accepted in this email are not binding and are subject to
management’s final approval as memorialized in a separate written instrument, excluding electronic
correspondence, executed by an authorized representative of COG Operating LLC or its affiliates.
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